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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Kahnawà:ke (Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 14, 2021) – Client Based Services of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to advise that KERM benefits will be issued tomorrow, 
Friday, January 15, 2021.   

Kahnawà:ke Emergency Relief Measures (KERM) Benefit 
Distribution Schedule

 

The Benefits schedule is as follows:

▪  January 15th, 2021, payment for December 26th-January 8th.  
   Those whose sector recently closed is eligible for $500 for the 1st week 
   of January.

▪  January 29th, 2021, payment for January 9th – January 22nd

The total benefit per person is $2000.00 per month, which will be distributed as per the 
benefit schedule. Benefits will be allocated until such time as re-opening Directive is issued 
by the Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force

If you have made an application and have not received a payment by Monday, January 18th 
you are asked to contact Client Based Services at (450) 638-0500.

Important note: If you have violated the Dec 18th Task Force Directive concerning travel 
you are not eligible to access the KERM Benefit Fund.

For further information, please contact Alexis Shackleton, Director of Client Based Services
at 450-638-0500

▪  February 12th, 2021 payment for January 23rd - February 5th


